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Be Thankful 

Hello Borton Community,   

It is changing weather, so some of my lessons are outdoors. We have played 
different types of flag-tag games, Everybody’s It, Zombie Apocalypse. Tricycle 
riding and Follow the Leader are other games we have played.  As well as 
some indoor games (Hula Hoop Showdown and Hula Hut Knockdown). During 
the weeks we have discussed the character traits of the months and how they 
apply to our class, school and community life.  This month’s trait is courage.   

If someone is courageous then they are doing something that is kind or right 
even if it is scary. It can be a little scary advocating for yourself and others. The 
children are partly responsible for creating an environment that allows them 
to learn and study. If one wants respect then show respect. 

At the end of class I ask the 2 questions. Did you play the game (participate)? 
Was everyone kind and respectful to you? If the answer is yes to both 
questions, then I give them a Borton’s Bests. If the answer is no to any of the 
questions, we talk about that issue.   

Thank you for your continued support and understanding.  

Mr. Adrian  

PE Teacher 

 


